
Dear LMSD Family,  
 
Welcome to Lower Merion School District. This is a reminder to set up your PowerSchool Parent Portal 
account. 
   
The PowerSchool Parent Portal is an extremely important resource for parents and guardians. It is how 
you will access necessary information and important permission forms, such as attendance records, bus 
information, eCollect Forms and assessment results (grades).  
 
The PowerSchool Parent Portal is the only way to find out what bus your student(s) will take, where 
their bus stop is located and what time they need to be there.  
 
To access the PowerSchool Parent Portal, please review the "Account Creation" instructions found 
here.  To retrieve the Access ID and Access Password for your student, click the "Retrieve Access ID/PW" 
tab and enter the email address you provided the district when you registered your child(ren) for school. 
 
Please note, the Access ID and Access Password are not account credentials. The Access ID and Access 
Password are used to link your student’s information to your Parent Portal account. If you have more 
than one child attending Lower Merion School District schools, you can link all their information to this 
one account once the account is created. We recommend you create the parent portal account for one 
student then use the “Add Additional Students” instructions to add additional students to the account 
once logged in. 
 
Thank you, 
George Frazier, M.Ed., CISSP  
Director of Information Technology and Cybersecurity 
 

https://powerschool.lmsd.org/public/home.html
https://www.lmsd.org/uploaded/documents/Parents/PSParentPortal/Parent_Portal_Directions_Data-Verification_07262022.pdf
https://www.lmsd.org/uploaded/documents/Parents/PSParentPortal/Parent_Portal_Directions_Data-Verification_07262022.pdf

